Hello 7th Grade Parents/Guardians,

I am very excited to begin the 2016-17 school year and am looking forward to working with all of you in the coming months. I hope to be in frequent communication with the families of all my students to ensure that everyone is on the same page throughout the school year in terms of expectations, policies, assignments, and any other aspect of our Social Studies classroom that will enable your child to succeed. 

I am available through e-mail every school day at Nickdiprizio@abingtonps.org and will be updating my class website (mrdiprizio.weebly.com) often with important messages, dates, and work for both my 7th Grade Geography and 8th Grade U.S. History classes. I encourage you to both check the website frequently and/or e-mail me with any questions or concerns you may have between now and June. I will also reach out to you periodically, so I ask that as that at the bottom of this paper you include the best way for me to contact you if necessary.

Best of luck to everyone during this transitional period and thank you in advance for all the hard work you put in and feedback I receive in regards to your child’s experience in 7th Grade Geography.
Sincerely,
Nick DiPrizo
Student Name________________________________________________________________________________________
Parent/ Guardian(s) Name__________________________________________________________________________
Parent/ Guardian E-mail:___________________________________Phone Number:_______________________
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